
 

The Standard’s Workplace Possibilities Program Receives “Partners in 
Prevention” Award from City of Portland 
February 19, 2011 
 
The Standard’s Workplace Possibilities? Program Receives “Partners in Prevention” Award from City of 
Portland Standard Insurance Company announced today that the city of Portland, Ore., has recognized its 
Workplace Possibilities program with the “Partners in Prevention” award for successfully improving city 
employees’ safety and health. Read more on Business Wire via Yahoo! Finance 
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